
PRESS RELEASE 

Date of Release: 09 May 2025 
Reference No. PR-25RSSO11-010 

The Philippine Statistics Authority Regional Statistical Services Office XI (PSA RSSO 
XI) recently conducted an Information, Education, and Communication (IEC)
Campaign during the Private Hospitals Association of the Philippines, Inc. (PHAPi) 
Regional Management Seminar at Acacia Hotel, Davao City, on 25 April 2025. 

Registration Officer III Getto Pangandoyon led the session, emphasizing the benefits 
of the National ID system for healthcare institutions, including secure identity 
verification, reduced fraud, and improved patient safety. He also outlined the 
onboarding process for hospitals seeking to integrate the National ID System into 
their operations, highlighting its role in enhancing service efficiency. This integration 
is seen as a crucial step toward advancing healthcare systems through the use of 
National ID Authentication Services. 

For inquiries, interested healthcare institutions in Region XI may contact PSA RSSO 
XI or the Financial and Private Sector Use Cases Division through the following: 

● rsso11@psa.gov.ph or (082) 224-1140
● fpsucd.staff@psa.gov.ph or (02) 8533-7011

Join us in embracing the future of secure identity verification. 
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